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Do not by any means lower the voting age to 16. If the 16 year old CHILDREN are not
responsible enough to buy booze, ciggs, guns or any other controlled merchandise
then they are not responsible enough to vote at 16. I remember what kids were like
when I was 16 and I know they were not adult enough to  take the time and make a
reasonable choice. 
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